
December 26, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO – SNOWSTORM UPDATES 

DECEMBER 26th/12:00PM 

Good afternoon, 

The travel ban is still in effect in parts of Erie County, including Lackawanna until 

further notice. Stay off the roads! I cannot emphasize this enough. 

Countless vehicles abandoned in the middle of our roads are delaying the DPW’s 

ability to get streets cleaned. I know everyone is anxious to get out, but stay off 

the roads - for your safety and that of our city workers. 

In addition … 

- Alternate parking remains suspended to assist our snow removal efforts. DO 

NOT attempt to move your vehicle. 

- Regular garbage pickup for Tuesday, December 27th remains on schedule for 

those whose pickup day is Tuesday. Be sure to: 

⁃ bag all garbage in totes, 

⁃ secure recyclable materials and, 

⁃ return totes and recycling containers to secure areas as soon as possible after 

pickup. 

- City Hall will be closed tomorrow, Tuesday, December 27th. I will provide an 

update later today regarding opening the building on Wednesday. 

I realize this snowstorm during the holidays has been especially difficult. Please 

be patient. We’re doing our best to get things back in order in every ward. 

Stay home, stay safe. And God bless. 

NOTE: This message is also being sent to those who signed up to receive the 

mayor's community update (robo) calls. 


